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City of Canby 
 

 
 

Planning Commission 

 

Work Session Notice 
 

 

Tuesday September 28, 2020 

7:00 pm 

Virtual Meeting 

 

 
The Planning Commission will be meeting in a Virtual Work Session to discuss the 5G Micro 

Cell Technology Text Amendment.  The public is welcome to view the work session online, 

although no public comments will be taken. A public hearing will be held in the near future at a 

properly noticed date. State law requires local governments to notify DLCD at least 35-days 

prior to holding the first evidentiary hearing. For information regarding this meeting, please 

contact the Planning Department at 503-266-0685. 
 

 

 

 
 

A copy of this Work Session Notice can be found on the City’s web page at 

www.canbyoregon.gov. 
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